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Sat 6th 
May  

9.15am CC v Woodmansterne 

Mon 8th 
May 

BANK HOLIDAY – School Closed 

Tues 9th 
May – 
Thurs 11th 
May 

Year 4 School Journey  

Tues 9th 
May – Fri 
12th May 

Year 6 SAT’s Week 

Thurs 11th 
May 

Nursery Home Visits begin 

Fri 12th 
May 

9am Class 12 Assembly 

Mon 15th 
May – Fri 
19th May 

Year 6 Art Week 
 
Walk to School Week 

Newsletter 5th May 2023 
Issue 25 

    

    

    

 ne 
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From the Headteachers 

Announcements 

 DATES TO REMEMBER 

Section 48 RE Report 
On the 13th March, Corpus Christi had its denominational 
education and collective worship inspected under section 48 of 
the Education Act 2005.  We thank parents and carers for 
responding to the questionnaire and showing inspectors your 
overwhelming support for the school’s Catholic identity and 
religious education for your children.  We thank our governors for 
all their support and involvement in maintaining high standards 
with school staff.  We thank Fr Matthew and Fr Mebratu for their 
valuable contribution to the children’s spiritual journey. 
The report was very positive, especially in relation to the Catholic 
life of the school.  We are very proud of our links with the parish 
and local communities, and for the way children follow the 
example of Christ in serving within the school and wider 
communities. We are fully confident that our provision for 
Religious Education is outstanding and will continue to celebrate 
our distinct Catholic values and ethos evident in the children’s 
learning and culture of the school. 
Our Denominational Inspection Report is available on our school 
website. 
https://corpuschristischool.co.uk/parents/inspection-reports 
 

Coronation 
We had a lovely day celebrating the upcoming Coronation of King 
Charles III Coronation which will take place at Westminster Abbey 
tomorrow.  Class 11 began the day with their Coronation 
Assembly, then children met their buddies for lunch, ending with 
the Parents Association Cake Sale. All the juniors attended a 
Coronation Dance Workshop last week, which both Class 10 and 
11 performed during their class assemblies.  This dance can be 
viewed on the website and on Instagram. 
https://corpuschristischool.co.uk/news/2023-05-05-coronation-
of-king-charles-iii 
We hope you all enjoy this historic weekend and enjoy the bank 
holiday with your families. 
 

Year 6 
We wish all children in Year 6 every success for their SATs next 
week.  The children have worked exceptionally hard all year and 
we thank all the staff who have taught them and given so much 
time to provide additional tuition and booster classes. 
 

Year 4 
We wish Year 4 a great week on their residential school journey 
to Cuffley in Hertfordshire. We look forward to hearing about all 
their adventures. 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Language of the Month Italian 
 

If you have anything you would like to share 
on our Board of Languages, send it into 

class with your child and we will take a copy, 
or alternatively, sent it to Mrs Tomoriova 

(Class 5) 
mtomoriova@corpus-christi.org.uk 

Examples: a book, a screenshot of a book in 
Chichewa, music or your child singing in 

Chichewa, a photo in traditional clothes, or 
a recipe etc. 

 
Corpus Christi Art Exhibition 

 

Calling all artistic parents! On Friday 
16th June, we will be holding an art 

exhibition in the church hall with ex-parent, 
parishioner and artist, John Bateson-Hill, to 
showcase adult's and children's art.vb If you 

would be interested in having your art 
exhibited, please contact John directly 

at j.r.cornerstone@btinternet.com 
 

 

https://corpuschristischool.co.uk/parents/inspection-reports
https://corpuschristischool.co.uk/news/2023-05-05-coronation-of-king-charles-iii
https://corpuschristischool.co.uk/news/2023-05-05-coronation-of-king-charles-iii
mailto:mtomoriova@corpus-christi.org.uk


 
 

 

  
  
  
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  

Monday Dodge Ball  
 
There are still som 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CLASS % 

5 100 

6 100 

9 100 

10 99.4 

3 99.0 

11 99.0 

14 98.9 

N 98.8 

8 98.5 

13 98.4 

7 97.9 

12 97.9 

2 97.1 

4 97.1 

1 93.8 

Attendance 
22nd May – 5th May 2023 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Classes 5, 6 & 9    
on their 100% attendance. 

Whole school average: 98.4% 

Child of the Week for the week 
ending 28th April 2023 

 
N Yosias A 

1 Daisy W 

2 Samaiyah N 

3 Jasmine B 

4 Francis S 

5 Emmet G 

6 Dar B-A 

7 Mia E 

8 Jasmine Q G 

9 Frances M 

10 Paulo F E 

11 Bluebell R 

12 Amelia D 

13 Rinedie M 

14 Donatello M 

 

If you have any concerns regarding the welfare and safety of any child at Corpus Christi School, please do not hesitate to contact one 

of our Safeguarding Officers.  Any issue will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.   

Mrs J Connery, Mr R Coyle, Mrs K Smart, Mrs S Cole or Ms S Ruiz  
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Parents’ Association 
 

Planned events for the Summer Term 
 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who baked and 
brought cakes for today’s cake sale & 

competition, the homemade 
competition cakes were outstanding, 
well done to our winners who will be 
announced next week and they will 

receive a £10.00 book voucher.   
 

 

 
 
 
26th May - Ice Lolly Sale 3.15pm 
 
 

10th June - Summer Social 12pm – 4pm 
 
 

16th June - Ice Lolly Sale 3.15pm 
 
 

30th June – Summer Discos after school 
 
 

14th July – Ice Lolly Sale 3.15pm 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Year 4, 5 & 6 Residential Trips 
 

The payment deadline for these trips is 
listed on your Parentpay account 

please ensure that you have paid for 
your trips in full by then.  These trips 

are available to pay on your ParentPay 
account by installments to help spread 

the cost.  If you have any queries, 
please speak to Ms Ruiz. 

 

Educational Trips 
 

This year we have asked for £45.00 
towards educational trips and visitors.  
Please log onto your ParentPay account 
to make the payment before the start 
of the Summer Term if you have not 
already done so. 
 

Years 3 & 4 Legoland Trip 
 

Tuesday 27th June the children in Years 
3 & 4 will be going to Legoland, 
Windsor.   
The item is now available to pay via 
ParentPay.  
 
 
 

 

Whole School Photograph 
 
A date has been set to have a whole 
school photograph taken on Monday 
5th June 2023.  This is the day we 
return after summer half term break.   
 

Try to avoid any medical appointments 
on this day otherwise the children will 
miss this opportunity to be included in 
the photograph.   
 

The last school photograph of the 
whole school was taken back in 2013! 

Catholic Children’s Society 
Thank you for returning your boxes, if you still have one at home, next week will be 

the last opportunity to return any boxes still at home. 

We are working in partnership with Corpus Christi Parish to support the local food 
banks in Brixton and West Norwood. Donations would be greatly appreciated e.g. 
tinned and packet foods, long life milk and other products, toiletries, and other 
personal care products. Boxes for your donations will be available outside Classes 7 
& 8 on Friday morning, you are welcome to donate items at both drop off and pick up 
times. 
 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https://www.shutterstock.com/search/quiz+night&psig=AOvVaw3qmsAXD530J9InqhJInTgO&ust=1582975835199000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCIiMhtWS9OcCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAE

